
 
 
  
 
 
24 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
Ref: Make a loved one lunch 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that due to an unavoidable change in situation we will be modifying 
our approach to the planned event called “Bring a loved one to lunch.”  
 
To ensure that all students can still take part in this worthwhile Food Technology activity and 
the celebration of their sharing their culinary skills, we will change this celebration to “Make a 
loved one lunch.”  
 
During the week commencing Monday, 6 February 2023, all students will make a special 
plate of food for someone that they care about. They will bring this food home and use it to 
say thank you for being someone special to them.  
 
The students are already looking forward to this and we hope that it will provide a nice 
opportunity for you to celebrate together.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs E Tobin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
  


